
Minutes of the Faculty Executive Committee  
Wednesday, September 15, 2010 
12:20 p.m.-1:20 p.m., Library 127 
 
Present:  Barbara Black (scribe), Ben Givan, Patricia Hilleren, Karen Kellogg, Reg 
Lilly (Chair), and Natalie Taylor 
 
I. Approval of May 10, 2010 minutes. 
 
II. Approval of September 8, 2010 minutes. 
 
III. Update from Reg:   
 
Reg contacted Barbara Krause about Monica Das serving on the Subcommittee on 
Admissions and Financial Aid.  He will establish with Hugh Foley a regular meeting 
time to ensure ongoing communication between IPPC and FEC.  Reg confirmed that 
Mary Lynn is on TRB.  And Reg has written to Dan Hurwitz about the BOT and to JB 
and 



 
VII. Governance website: 
 
Reg reminded the committee that the governance website needs updating.  It is 
particularly important that we post updated operating codes for all committees (e.g. 
CAS and TRB). 
 
VIII. FEC operating code: 
 
For the next FEC meeting, Reg asked that the committee review the FEC operating 
code.  We should also discuss the feasibility of reducing FEC 6 to 5 members. 
 
IX. Function of COC and the purpose of the COC report: 
 
Up for further discussion is the nature of the COC report to the faculty.  Here the 
Handbook and the operating code appear to disagree.   
 
X. The meeting adjourned at the designated time. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Barbara Black 
 
 

 
 


